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This Errata Sheet summarizes a correction made to the subject report, as requested by the Office
of the Assistant Secretary of the Army for Civil Works in September 2020.

Paragraph 2 of Section 4.5.1 “Shorefront Structures at Risk” should read as follows:

A total of 370 shoreline structures potentially at risk were identified for the base year (2010),
while 947 and 1,277 shoreline structures were identified as potentially at risk in the years 2030
and 2060, based on the “low” RSLC projection. More than half of the potentially at-risk
structures were on Fire Island. The number of structures at risk increases over time, indicating
that many structures not currently at risk are likely to be threatened in the future.
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